





Dear Students and Families,

August 2019

Welcome to our team, the chipmunks! We hope everyone had a summer full of fun, friends, and family time! We are in Rooms B123 and B125! Mrs. Anne DiBona has been in fourth grade for a few years and Mrs. Lindsey Pritchett is coming to fourth grade from sixth grade! We are very excited to have you on our team! You will be learning so many new things, and making many new friends!

You will be staying with your homeroom teacher for literacy. Mrs. DiBona will be teaching math to our team, and Mrs. Pritchett will be teaching science and social studies.

When you join us on the first day of school, we would like you to bring with you a summer souvenir to share with others. This could be a beautiful shell that you found while walking on the beach, or a t-shirt that you picked up while you were away. A picture of you during the summer will work just fine too!

This is our supply list:

- 3 spiral notebooks, 2 composition books, and a 1" binder
- Crayons
- Skinny markers
- One fat /one thin black sharpie marker
- One highlighter
- One expandable file folder
- Plastic homework folder
- Pencils and pencil case or pouch
- One box of tissues and a container of clorox wipes

We can't wait to meet all of you on the first day of school! Don't forget to wear your best smile!

See you soon,

Mrs. Anne DiBona and Mrs. Lindsey Pritchett